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 December 2011 

 

The Chairman and Members of the CDM Executive Board 

C/o the UNFCCC Secretariat 

P.O. Box 260124 

D-53153 Bonn 

Germany 

 

Re: Call for Public Inputs on "project and leakage emissions from anaerobic digesters" 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am thankful to UNFCCC for providing opportunity to give my input on draft methodological tool 

"Project and leakage emissions from anaerobic digesters". I will be happy if my input will be 

considered during the preparation of an information note by the secretariat and be taken into 

account by the Board in its future meetings.  

Here is my comment: 

 

Data and Parameters Not Monitored: Quantity of methane produced in the anaerobic digester in 

year y (t CH4) 

Queries: Why a default value of Volumetric Fraction of CH4 is (fCH4, default) used when quantity of CH4 

generation from different waste composition> In addition to this, methane in gas mixture can be 

quantified using gas chromatography or other methodology.  

Suggestion: It should be monitored parameter.  

 

Regards, 

Manish Kumar, 

Associate Consultant – Energy Management Consultancy, 

Vayam Technologies Limited 

Mobile: +91-9868098787 

Alternate id: manis73@gmail.com  

 


